
 
 

SAFETY RECALL! 
 

One product recalled for impermissible levels of lead 
 
Mattel, Inc. announced that the company has 
voluntarily recalled one toy from the “CARS” die-
cast vehicle line (“Sarge” character, item number 
H6414 or L6294), sold from May 2007 through 
August 2007, containing impermissible levels of 
lead, which can cause adverse health effects.   
 
Consumers should immediately take these 
products away from children and contact the 
local Mattel office to arrange return. 
 
Affected by the recall are only "Sarge" cars which  
    - Were manufactured in "CHINA" (see picture 1)  
      and   

- The last three 3 characters of the date code 
  are "7EA" (see picture 2). 

 

  

 
Abb. 1  

Abb. 2 
 
Other vehicles of the "CARS" toy line are not affected by this recall. 
 
 


